
Hi Euclid Families,  
 
It is almost time for the Valentine Grams! This year we will be offering a sweet treat of lollipops, 
hershey kisses and stickers.  
We are looking for donations of:  
 
- heart shaped/valentine lollipops 
- silver or valentine themed hershey kisses 
 
Thank you in advance to anyone who is willing to donate! The donations can be dropped off at 
either 104 Raymond Street OR 35 Franklin Ave. 
 
Lastly, a few reminders about the grams:  
 
- Please fill out one slip for EACH recipient ( for example, if sending to the entire class there 
needs to be one slip filled out per student) 
- Please remember to include the teacher's name on each gram so they can be delivered to the 
correct class 
- Slips that are precut are always so appreciated :) 
 
Thank you! 
 


